bornlearning’

The bornlearning® Academy is a series of
workshops for families with at least one
child younger than 5. Together, we learn
how we can prepare our children for
school, starting when they are born. We
have dinner with our families, break out
into groups and learn how to Turn
Everyday Moments into Learning
Opportunities.

Monthly Session Agenda
5:30 Dinner
6:00-7:30 Parent Workshops

Children Activities

Dismissal, door prizes,

7:30 free books for all children

Date Topic

Registration Aug-Sept, 2022 | CONTACT MOLLY (431-6662) TO REGISTER & ASK QUESTIONS ©

WORKSHOP OVERVIEW: Turning Everyday Moments into

Session 1 October 20, 22 ) .
Learning Opportunities

Session 2 November 10 | BUILDING RELATIONSHIPS

Session 3 December 8 READY TO READ! BUILDING YOUR CHILD’S LANGUAGE SKILLS
Session 4 January 12, 23 | NUTRITION & HEALTH

Session 5 February 9, 23 | How CHILDREN LEARN

Session 6 March 9, 2023 | ROUTINES & LEARNING ON THE GO

Final Meeting | March 23, 2023 | GRADUATION BANQUET AND CELEBRATION!

Newport Primary School | 1102 York Street, Newport, KY

About United Way Born Learning Academy

United Way Born Learning Academy is a public engagement campaign helping parents, caregivers and communities
create early learning opportunities for young children. Designed to support parents in their critical role as a child’s
first teacher, Born Learning educational materials have been available through the efforts of United Way since
2005. In 2007, United Way of Greater Cincinnati Success By 6, Kenton County Schools under the direction of former
Superintendent Tim Hanner and Northern Kentucky University partnered to develop the Born Learning Academy.
The Born Learning Academy is a series of parent workshops that engage expectant parents and families with
young children to support early learning and school readiness. With support from Toyota Motor Manufacturing
Kentucky, Born Learning Academies are designed to increase kindergarten readiness in the Northern Kentucky
area, and will undergo a national replication process to increase kindergarten readiness across the United States.
Early childhood faculty members Dr. Helene Arbouet Harte and Dr. Jaesook Gilbert of Northern Kentucky University
developed the parent workshop curriculum, training guide and supplemental materials.




